
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

DATE : 05/08/2024

(Holiday on 06th August 2024 - Tuesday)

Dear Parents & Students,

In view of the warning of Heavy Rainfall in Pali

District and in compliance of the orders of the

District Administration, Pali, the school will

remain closed for all the students tomorrow i.e.

Tuesday, 06th August 2024.

PRINCIPAL
ikyh ftys esa Hkkjh o"kkZ dh psrkouh ds –f"Vxr ,oa ftyk
ç'kklu ikyh ds vkns'kksa dh vuqikyuk esa dy ;kfu
eaxyokj] 06 vxLr 2024 dks fo|ky; lHkh fo|kfFkZ;ksa ds
fy, can jgsxkA

izkpk;Z

Encl: Letter of District Administration, Pali




